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CLUB ANNOUNCEMENT 
Sunday, 13 June 2021 

 

Dear Members, 

 

UPDATE ON F&B AT THE CLUB 

 

We have obtained approval to open the Main Lounge for takeaway only. Please 

find the new arrangements for the Club in line with the current SOP: 

 

 Effective 14 June 2021 (Monday), the Main Lounge is open for Beverage 

takeaway.  

 Food takeaway will start from Tuesday, 15 June 2021. 

 No Food & Beverage may be consumed on the Club premises. 

 Outside Food & Beverage is strictly not allowed to be brought in. 

 The sale of Alcohol at the Club is suspended until further notice. 

 

Kindly contact the Main Lounge at 03-9206 3273 / 03-9206 3274 to order your 

takeaway. 

 

Please stay at home and stay safe. 

 

#stayathome #kitajagakita 
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